
May 13, 2024 
Air Quality Division, Lansing District Office 
Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy 
Attention: Dan McGeen 

Dear Mr. McGeen, 

Acument Global Technologies 
612518 Mile Rd 
Sterling Heights, Michigan, 48314 
United States 
www.acumentcom 

This is in response to the Violation Notice for Air Permit 1058-92A at Acument Global 
Technologies in Holly Michigan. 

The two instances of noncompliance, for the diameters of stacks SV-Quench 1 and 
SV-Quench 2 being wider than the maximum allowed 6 inches. 

In September 2018 the heat treat quench belts were installed with galvanized covers. 
The 6 inch stacks were disassembled and 18 inch stacks were installed. 

Acument Global Technologies will be applying for a revision to an already existing air 
permit (1058-92A). 

Company: Acument Global Technologies 

Title: EHS Coordinator 

Name: Bobby Sherfy 

~?~ Date: May 13, 2024 


